
From: Deal, Matthew
Sent: 2/24/2010 12:19:15 PM
To: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: RE: Joint ACWA Energy Committee and IOU Energy Utilities Renewable 

Energy/Energy Efficiency Programs Informational Meeting at the CPUC
Hey Sid -

Would love to grab lunch, but I plan to be on the road for Tahoe by noon in an attempt to beat the winter 
storm and (maybe) get snowed in for a few extra days (darn). Next week is a bit rough, but maybe the 
week after? (yes, I thought taking the new gig would mean I was less busy; I was wrong!!)

From: Dietz, Sidney [mailto:SBD4@pge.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 24, 2010 9:26 AM 
To: Deal, Matthew 
Cc: | Redacted |
Subject: RE: Joint ACWA Energy Committee and IOU Energy Utilities Renewable Energy/Energy 
Efficiency Programs Informational Meeting at the CPUC

Matthew --

I will be attending this meeting for PG&E, at least the morning portion. I've been involved with similar 
issues on the water IOU side. I am still working out who will be attending from the business units, but it 
will be from among these:

Redacted and Valerie Winn VJW3@pqe.com on the renewables side

Redacted Redacted on the EE side

So, I want to know all about your new gig - you free for lunch on Friday?

yours,

SB GT&S 0299283
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sid

From: Deal, Matthew [mailto:matthew.deal@cpuc.ca.gov]
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2010 12:00 PM
To: Allen, Meredith; Brian.Prusnek@sce.com; Villegas, Pedro; michael.hoover@sce.com 
Cc: Horner, Trina; DSkopec@semprautilities.com; Truelove, Cynthia J.
Subject: FW: Joint ACWA Energy Committee and IOU Energy Utilities Renewable Energy/Energy 
Efficiency Programs Informational Meeting at the CPUC

All -

As reflected in the attached agenda, the Association of California Water Agencies' (ACWA) Energy 
Committee/Climate Change Subcommittee and the Commission's Policy & Planning Division will co-host a joint 
meeting at the CPUC on Monday, March 29th from 9:30-4:00. The meeting will be a joint informational meeting 
between ACWA's Energy Committee (ACWA Climate Change Subcommittee) and representatives from the 
Energy IOU's (PG&E, SCE, SDG&E).

ACWA is interested in convening this joint meeting between its Energy Committee and representatives from the 
Energy IOU's in order to gain a better understanding of new opportunities for partnerships between the energy and 
water utilities in developing renewable energy and promoting energy efficiency.

So, why am I sending this information to each of you. Two reasons really: 1)1 think it would be beneficial for 
regulatory affairs folks to attend this meeting since, at times, business units have difficulty putting what they do in 
english so the rest of us can understand it. That's the first instance where you can help out. 2) Scott Hernandez, 
ACWA's Energy/Climate Change staff person has identified the following representatives from the energy IOUs:

Curtis Dewoody (SCE region rep. for Coachella) 
Chris Brown (SDG&E)

We need assistance identifying representatives from SoCal Gas and PG&E.

The folks we are looking for would be those having responsibilities for renewable energy and energy efficiency 
programs - especially those that are working on developing programs or executing transactions.

If you have any questions, or want additional information, don't hesitate to contact me at 415.703.2576, or Cindy 
Truelove at cjt@cpuc.ca.gov.

-Matthew
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